
21 March 2023 

Dear Parent/Caregiver,  

RE: PBC BUILDING FUND DONATIONS 2023 

At Palm Beach Currumbin State High, we pride ourselves in providing quality facilities to support 

the very best opportunities for our students. It is often the assistance of our families and community 

that allows us to improve our facilities and infrastructure.  

We are asking each family to contribute $50 per student or $100 per family towards building 

projects, some of which include: 

• Installation of sandstone spectator seating alongside our new sports centre

• Resurfacing of the outdoor basketball courts

• Installation of more cold water bubblers

• Refurbishing the Marine Science Room into a Biology Lab

These voluntary contributions to our building fund are tax deductible and will benefit current and 

future students of PBC.  

Paying in person: 

• Payment by Cash, Credit Card, Debit Card or Cheque

• Payment can be made at the Finance Office (D Block) Tues to Thurs 8:00am to 12:00pm

Paying by Internet Banking: Direct Payment into School’s Building Fund Account 

• Bank Account:   PALM BEACH CURRUMBIN SHS DGR Building Fund 

• BSB Number:

• Account Number:

• Reference/Details:

064-400
10360623

‘your name’ 2023 Building Fund

A modern, high quality, educational environment supports each of our students to achieve their 

potential. We look forward to continuing to work together with our school community to provide 

an environment that lives up to our school motto “Nil Sed Optima”, nothing but the best.  

Yours sincerely, 

Chris Capra 

Executive Principal 


